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Comments: NEW FEES FOR WILLAMETTE NATIONAL FOREST

 

Dear Sirs:  As an active member of the Boy Scout of America,   I think this is a very foolish move on your part!

In these troubled times you have the audacity to raise the cost for Scouts to take part in helping keep  the forest a

clean and safe for all to use.   By the way, my wife and I raised 3 boys who are "Eagle" Scouts.   I have been

honored with  rthe "Silver Beaver" award.    Raiding these fees will create  hardships on many young boys and

girls who will be prohibited from camping at any summer camp in the Willamette  National Forest.       A

concerned  life long Scouter,    Jack D. Martin , SPFLD. Oregon 
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